
Beech Class Weekly Update Friday 8th September 2023  

What an incredible week it has been! I am so proud of 

Beech Class. They have settled into year 1 and Year 2 

beautifully. We have had a super busy week of learning.  

You can read an overview of our learning in the, ‘As a 

learner I am…’ document on the Beech Class page.  

Here are some photes from our first science lesson.  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

In maths, we learnt how to use Reknreks. This will 

support our place value learning journey this half term.  

 

 

Thank you for all your support. Have a lovely weekend. 



Mrs. Oliveira 

 


